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Hi everyone,   

Another week has flown by!  Just to let you know in advance that Parents’ Evening will take place 
from 3.45pm to 5pm on Tuesday 29th September for Parents with MORE THAN one child at 
Thornton Primary and Thursday 1st October for Parents with ONLY ONE child at Thornton 
Primary.  You might also like to know that the school nurse will be available for you to discuss any 
medical concerns you may have regarding your child, and members of the Senior 
Leadership Team and Governing Body will be happy to answer any questions you 
may have.  More information in next week’s newsletter.  Have a great weekend 
everyone!  Mrs Simmons, Headteacher. 

Reminders! 
 Please can any parents who have not yet returned Contact Forms hand them in to 

the School Office as soon as possible. It is vital that we have this information to 

ensure safety of the children. 

 Please can you also sign and return the ‘Educational Visit and Image Consent’ forms 

that have been sent out today. 

 We are currently recruiting for two new Breakfast Club assistants.. Application forms 

can be collected from Reception and need to be returned by this Monday morning. 

 Dinner Money must be paid on Monday mornings. Please remember to send it in a 

secure and labelled envelope with your child’s name and class. Thank you! 

Eid 
We are looking forward to Eid-ul-Adha next week! The School will 
authorise one day of absence on Thursday 24th September OR Friday 25th 
September for all children celebrating Eid. Please note that only one day of 
absence can be authorised, on either Thursday or Friday—not both. 

"Eid Mubarak” to everybody who is celebrating! 
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School Uniform 

Thank you for sending your children to school dressed smartly and in the correct uniform. 

At the moment our uniform is red and grey/black and consists of: 

 Grey or black trousers, skirt or pinafore dress 

 White shirt, blouse or t-shirt. 

 Red sweatshirt, jumper or cardigan. 

 Red, white or black plain headscarf (optional) 
 

Please can you make sure that children have comfortable and sensible school shoes to 
wear at all times and a PE kit in school EVERY DAY. It is very helpful if all items are 
clearly labelled with names and classes so that we can easily return lost property. 

Sweatshirts on Sale 

The School uniform colours and logo may be changing over the next year so we are selling 
our current red Thornton sweatshirts at a discounted price of £5. These are being sold in 
the School Reception in the mornings and we have all sizes available. 

 

 

 

 

Our Breakfast Club will now be 

starting at 7.45am! 

There is currently a waiting list for 

Breakfast Club, but we are recruiting 

extra staff so that we can take more 

children.   

Breakfast and After School Club 

information leaflets can be picked up in 

the School Reception from next week. 

 

 

Year 6 Day Trip to Woodlands 
 

We are delighted to announce our first school 
trip of the year - a free educational visit to 
Woodlands Adventure Park for Year 6. This 
will take place in October and letters with 
further details have been sent home with your 
children. If you would like your child to come 
on the trip, please complete the permission slip 
and return it as soon as possible to secure a 
place. It will be a fantastic day of activities 
that we are sure the children will enjoy and 
learn lots from! 


